Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Construction Industry Licensing Board has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Jeremy Earl on March 22, 2013. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition: the Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Volume 39, No. 64, of the April 2, 2013, Florida Administrative Register. The petition seeks the Board’s interpretation of Rule 61G4-15.033, as to whether his license as a marine contractor is sufficient to apply for the permit and be the primary contractor on a Florida Department of Environmental Protection project involving pile driving, framing and concrete construction. The Construction Industry Licensing Board considered the Petition at its meeting held on April 12, 2013, in Howey-in-the-Hills, Florida. The Board’s Order, filed on May 10, 2013, stated that the work as outlined in the Petition is within the scope of the certified marine contractor license.
A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Drew Winters, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, Northwood Center, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399 or telephone: (850)487-1395.
